
Thank you for your interest in the University of West Georgia!

In reviewing your application, we noticed that you answered, “No,” when 
asked if you would be applying for in-state tuition. Students who answer 
“No” to this question are automatically classified as out-of-state for tuition 
purposes. 

If this was a mistake and you do intend to apply for in-state tuition, please 
fill out the bottom of this form and return it to the Office of Undergraduate 
Admissions at UWG. You can email this form with a copy of your state 
identification card (such as a driver’s license) to admissions@westga.edu 
or fax it to 678-839-4747. You can also bring this in-person to the Murphy 
Building at 316 W Georgia Drive, Carrollton, GA 30117. Please allow 5-7 
business days for applicable tuition updates to be processed to your 
account.
______________________________________________________________________________________

I, _______________________ _______________________, (Print your name) 
made a mistake when filling out my application for admission with the 
University of West Georgia. I indicated that I would not be applying for 
in-state tuition on my application and would like to have this changed. I 
acknowledge that I do intend to apply for in-state tuition and that I, or my 
legal guardian (if under the of 24), have maintained domicile in the following 
state for 12 months prior to the term that I am applying for.

			   Georgia		  Alabama		  Florida		

			   North Carolina		  South Carolina		  Tennessee	

Sincerely, 

_____________________________________________________ (Signature)

__________________________ (Student ID Number or Social Security Number)


